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Dear Colleagues 
 
POLICY REVIEW OF PUBLIC TRANSPORT 
 
I thank you for the opportunity to consider the contents and recommendations contained within 
the Environment, Planning & Transport Committee’s ‘Policy Review of Public Transport’ 
consultation report. 
 
This Authority has worked closely with the WLGA in formulating a response on behalf of all 
unitary Authorities in Wales, and as a member of the TAITH consortia in preparing a regional 
response. The TAITH response endorses the WLGA submission, supplemented by examples of 
joint working between Authorities within the TAITH area. The Association of Transport Co-
ordination Officers will also be endorsing the WLGA response, a submission that ATCO Officers 
throughout Wales, have been actively involved in its compilation. 
 
Isle Of Anglesey County Council fully supports the responses made by the WLGA and TAITH, 
the latter demonstrating the level of joint working between the six North Wales  Authorities which 
make up the TAITH area.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
D V ROWLANDS 
CORPORATE DIRECTOR 
(HIGHWAYS TRANSPORTATION 
AND PROPERTY) 
 
 


